
July 11, 2021 

Dear Plan Commissioners 

 

I hope that this note finds you all well.  As alder for the area, I wanted to pause to offer my support for 
items 10-12.  Throughout this process, the folks from the Neutral Project have engaged the Marquette 
Neighborhood Association and other key stakeholders.  I write with the hopes that you too will support 
agenda items 10-12.   

Best wishes and care 

Brian Benford 

Alderperson, District 6 

 


